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Pesticides & Herbicides 
 

 

 Hazardous Household Waste 

 

Green Guidelines 
 

It is illegal in NC to dispose of Hazardous Household Waste (which includes Pesticides & Herbicides) in 
sanitary landfills.  Disposal in landfills will result in contamination of our drinking water, groundwater, 
streams, rivers and land across the State. 
 

Disposal of Pesticides 
   

• The Village of Pinehurst, towns of Aberdeen, Southern Pines, County of Moore and Keep Moore 
County Beautiful sponsor an annual Hazardous Waste Collection Day at Pinecrest High School in 
the fall of the year.  Call Pinehurst Public Services at 910-295-5021 for information.  Watch for a 
notice in the Special Recycling & Disposal Events section of this site. 

• North Carolina conducts Pesticides Disposal Programs once every two years in each County.  The 
last collection day in Moore County was April, 2010 at Cardinal Chemical on Rt. 5 in Aberdeen.  
Please visit www.ncagr.gov/SPCAP/pesticides/PDAP/pds.htm for future Pesticide Disposal 
Programs in Moore County and the surrounding area.  

 

Contact Us Regarding Recycling 
 

Please tell us whether this information has been useful, and whether it accurately describes the recycling 
service voluntarily offered by any Pinehurst Recycling Partner you visited.  If you have recycling needs that 
are not yet covered in the index, let us know.  Click here to send a message to the Village of Pinehurst 
Public Services Department and the Recycling Committee. 
 
 

Thank you for your interest in recycling!  
 

http://apps.villageofpinehurst.org/servicedesk/NewTicket.aspx



